Steven Seee

From: Tara Lima <tara.tellier7972@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 22, 2025 3:23 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: policastrogroup@gmail.com; Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.
Subject: Support for Bill H5351 - Protecting My Trusted Providers

Dear Steve Sepe,

My name is Tara Lima, and 1 am a patient at Citrine Aesthetics, a local med spa in Cumberland, Rhode Island. | am
writing to express my strong support for Bill H5351, which would help ensure that my trusted providers can
continue practicing.

The professionals at Citrine Aesthetics have always provided me with outstanding treatments, and I feel
completely safe in their care. Their expertise and dedication have made a significant difference in my well-being,
and | have been more than satisfied with my experiences.

Iurge you to hear my voice and take this into consideration. Supporting Bill H5351 means allowing skilled and
qualified professionals to continue serving their patients and their community.

Thank you for your time and attention to this important matter.

Sincerely,

Tara Lima

508-212-5478
Tara.tellier7972@gmail.com
120 W. Wrentham Rd
Cumberland, Rl 02864
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